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YOU ARE INVITED. . .  
     Summerlakes  

     HALLOWEEN  

    PARTY  
 

 Saturday, October 24th  

6:oopm -  9:00 pm  
 

 

 
 

You Must Register for 

This Event!! Registered 

Children Ages 12 and 

Under Will Receive a 

Goodie Bag. Call  to 

Sign Up By Oct. 22!! 
 

630-393-3033 

REFRESHMENTS 

MUSIC/DANCING  

MAGIC SHOW @ 6:30  

BALLOONS  

HAYRIDES 
(weather permitting)  

BONFIRE 

COSTUME CONTEST 



         Summerlakes Sun 

 

�3�5�(�6�,�'�(�1�7�·�6���0�(�6�6�$�*�( 
 
Hello Everyone! I hope that all of the Summerlakes residents had a great summer, 
and now with Fall upon us it is time for a little cleanup and some winter prepara-
tion. Just like all of you we have to do the same thing with the association; check 
the winter equipment to make sure that everything is ready for cold and snow. 
Over these more peaceful months (less outdoor projects), we have time to think 
about our future needs.  
 
Over the past 2 plus years that I have been really involved in association life we 
were able to push through some major projects that had a substantial cost with-
out having to have a special assessment. And if I am re -elected to the Board I will 
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It is not always an easy task, but we have been able to go on for the last few years 
and start saving some money which is great, because we will need everything that 
we have and more. This association unfortunately still has some large projects 
coming up in the next couple of years that cannot be done in house, such as 
staining and repairing the bridge. We also have a budget busting project in the 
near future -A NEW SWIMMIMG POOL. This project should have been on the 
minds of previous boards for several years and with some planning and saving 
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new pool project can go on, the shoreline at the southwest corner of the lake/pool 
area will require some erosion repair before the pool and the lake end up joining 
together. With these upcoming expenses, the bottom line is we will have to in-
crease our assessment dues next year by $3.00, and do what we can to prolong 
the life of our current pool which is already 40 years old. We are hoping to be able 
to do this without any need for a special assessment, and will prioritize the most 
urgent projects in the most efficient way.  
 
New elections for the Board of Directors are coming up in November. Any of you 
who would like to join the Board please sign up for the election. New faces and 
fresh ideas are the best things for all of us. If you have a great idea to help im-
prove our association please share with us; all ideas are important. All Board 
meetings are held on the second Thursday of each month and everyone is wel-
come. Hope to see you at the election meeting in November.  
 
If you need any more information regarding the election or running for a position 
on the Board, please email Mickie at michele@summerlakeshomeowners.org or 
call her at 630 -393 -3033.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Robert Olejarz  
President, SHA  


